
From: Doug Young
Sent: 3/20/2015 3:52:22 PM
To: Senator Thomas Alexander; sandiferbill@bellsouth.net
Cc: S. C. Senator Danny Verdin III; SC Representative David Hiott; Haley, 
Nikki
Subject: In California, Funds Sought For Drought - WS Journal 03/20/15

The CA Governor has just requested $1 billion in emergency drought funding.  
This is what happens to states that allow over-building without knowing the 
volume of their drought-level water supplies.  We need to be sure that SCDNR is 
provided the necessary ongoing funding to complete the water study projects in 
progress so that we avoid CA’s dilemma. 
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